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27th November 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Class Two children will be taking part in Relationships and Sex Education lessons 

during the week beginning Monday 7th December. In line with National 

Curriculum expectations, Year 3 and 4 will be looking at the differences between 

the male and female bodies and how a baby is born. Year 5 and 6 will be looking 

at the changes that happen during puberty and how a baby is made. 

Should you have any questions, or wish to discuss the programme of learning 

further, do not hesitate to get in touch via telephone or email. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Adele Connell 

Class Teacher 

St Mawes School 

 

mailto:secretary@stmawes.org.uk

